
ICAR-NBAIR Observes World Environment Day 

The world environment day was observed at ICAR-National Bureau of 

Agricultural Insect Resources, Bangalore on June 6, 2020 to create awareness about 

nature and its conservation. In view of the current lockdown a lecture was arranged 

through video conference. Dr. Priyadarshan Dharmarajan, Senior Fellow & Program 

Leader (Ecosystems & Global change). ATREE, Bangalore delivered a lecture on 

“Insect Biodiversity”. Importance of insects in sustaining our planet’s wellbeing and 

ways and means to conserve natural enemies, pollinators, the threats they face and 

their contribution in food production and food security was elaborated by the invited 

speaker.  Dr. N. Bakthavatsalam, Director, ICAR-NBAIR welcomed the participants 

to the World Environment Day celebration.  All the staff of ICAR-NBAIR and 

students from different Universities participated in this virtual meeting. 
 

 

  

 
Dr. N. Bakthavatsalam, Director, ICAR-NBAIR welcome the participants for this virtual meet 

 

 



 
Dr. Priyadharsan Dharmarajan delivered a lecture on “Insect Biodiversity” 

 

 

 

 
Dr. A.N. Shylesha, Principal Scientist, ICAR-NBAIR introducing the guest speaker 

 

 



 
Dr.  Pradyumn Kumar participated and shared his views 

 

 

 
Staff of ICAR-NBAIR attending the World Environment Day Celebration through virtual meet 


